
From: Mark PJM  

Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 2:52 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Low income apartments on Platt Road 

 

I would like to voice my objection to building these apartments on Platt Road. Please don't ruin 

our neighborhood and safely and our property values. I am a taxpayer in this area and do not 

want to see this area go downhill. There is already enough crime here. 

 

Thank you , Mark Bokurak 

 


